

RISSE

715 Morris Street Albany, NY 12208 (518) 621-1041 info@risse-albany.org risse-albany.org

December 29, 2023

Jonesville United Methodist Church 963 Main St. Jonesville Clifton Park, NY 12065

Dear Church Members:

Thank you for your generous donation of \$1,738.66 to RISSE, received on December 14, 2023. Every dollar counts and we truly appreciate your commitment to welcoming the newest neighbors to our community.

In the past year, RISSE has been able to support a record number of newcomers in our community. Our team served more than 600 case management appointments, taught over 500 adult English Language Learners, assisted with nearly 300 immigration cases, supported over 150 job seekers and served over 75 afterschool youth. Your contribution and the wonderful volunteer support (with over 3,000 hours) makes this happen. The demand for our services continues to grow and your support allows us to build capacity to meet the growing needs of the newcomer community.

Refugee and Immigrant Support Services at Emmaus Inc (RISSE) is a tax-exempt 501(c)3 organization and your contribution is tax deductible as allowed by law. Consistent with IRS guidelines, RISSE affirms that goods or services of only insignificant value have been provided to you.

For more information about our programs, services, and volunteer opportunities, please visit our website, www.risse-albany.org. Thank you for your continued support to RISSE!

Sincerely,

Daniel Butterworth Executive Director

Refugee and Immigrant Support Services of Emmaus, Inc.



ST PETER'S HEALTH PARTNERS

310 South Manning Boulevard Albany, New York 12208 ph 518.482.4433 fx 518.482.4593

sphp.com

November 7, 2023

Pastor Youngjae Jee Jonesville United Methodist Church 963 Main St Clifton Park, NY 12065-1011



Dear Pastor Jee:

On behalf of the staff and patients of St. Peter's ALS Regional Center, we would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$1,500.00 to our program through your support of the *Walk to Strike Out ALS*. All funds raised will be used to continue the special work of St. Peter's ALS Regional Center and ALS research.

The St. Peter's ALS Regional Center continues to serve patients and their families in a 90 mile radius of St. Peter's Hospital. There are many who continue to deal with the difficult challenges of this devastating, terminal illness. St. Peter's, the ALS Center staff, those with ALS and their families thank you for supporting the important mission of the ALS Center in bringing guidance, compassionate care and hope to those with ALS.

We truly appreciate your continued support of our mission.

Sincerely,

Jordhams.

Shannon Galuski

Executive Director

St. Peter's Hospital Foundation

Karen Spinelli

Karen Spinelli, RN, BSN Operations Manager

St. Peter's ALS Regional Center

St. Peter's Hospital Foundation is a registered 501 (c) (3) charitable foundation for St. Peter's Hospital and components of St. Peter's Health Partners, including St. Peter's ALS Regional Center. For tax purposes, no goods or services were provided to you by St. Peter's Health Partners or St. Peter's Hospital Foundation in exchange for your gift. Any investment income earned on your contribution will directly support the area you have designated. Please keep this letter as your receipt. St. Peter's Hospital Foundation Tax ID: 22-2262982.